
From: Catherine McNicoll
To: 'Jenny L Stirling' <LYNCHJEN@scdhhs.gov>

Date: 7/13/2018 10:34:17 AM
Subject: Abortion Provider Spending

Good Morning Jenny, I’m following up on the numbers I asked for the other day. Were you able to get a break down? 
Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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